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Atlanta Schoolmarm On Whirl Of Social 
Courtesies During Savannah, Ga. Visit 
SAVANNAH, Ga. — Miss 

Joyce C. Wilson, prominent 
teacher in Atlanta, recently 
took time out from her studies 
at Atlanta university to visit 
a co-worker, Mrs. Paujyne Mor- 
gan White, who is doing intern 
work in journalism in the pub- 
lications office of Savannah 
State college during the Sum- 
mer session. 
Mrs. White was hostess at a 

luncheon in Miss Wilson’s hon- 
or at the Barnard st. residence 
of her cousin, Mrs. Delia Gray. 

Friends, relatives and office 
co-workers gathered there to 
meet the charming house guest 
and enjoyed a tasty repast. A 
pink floral arrangement of 
rosebuds provided the attrac- 
tive center of the table over- 
laid with an beautiful imported 
white silk organza over silk 
sent to her from London, Eng- 
land by her daughter, Mrs. Ca- 
therine . Jackson Elisberry. 
Among the charming, noted 

and interesting .guests sharing 
the delightful interlude were 
Mesdames Pinder Franklin, 
public school teacher in Savan- 
nah: Doreatha Kennedy Wells, 
also a teacher in Savannah’s 
public school ‘system; Emily 
Singleton Chisholm editor and 
wife of the publisher of Savan- 
nah’s “Around Our Town” ‘ma- 
gazine. 
OTHERS NOTED 

Mrs. Lillian Allen Powell, 
secretary, public relations of- 
fice, Savannah State college; 
Helen Lois Tindell, secretary, 
Chatham County Agricultural 
Extension Services, Savannah; 
Misses Rosemary Singleton, 
faculty secretary, Savannah 
State College and Bettye Jane 
Walker, physical education in- 
structor of Youngstown, Ohio. 

During the evening a variety 
of subjects were discussed, 

travel*a favorite among them. 

Mrs. White told of her travels 
in Canada, Europe, of the 
Shakespearian Festivals, for- 
eign foods, fashions while Mrs. 
Wells compared ideas about ex- 
periences in Jamaica. ; 

Mrs. Tindell, just back from 
Nassau told of many new im- 
pressions experienced there 
and Miss Walker was eloquent 

about her travel experiences 
in America, Canada, Europe, 

Australia, Europe and Haita 
where she has resided for some 
time. 

TEACHERS FOR BAHA'I 

This Summer Miss Walker is 

serving as a traveling circuit 

teacher for Baha'i World Faith 
in the Eastern states of Ameri- 
ca. Aside from hearing about 
her interesting travels, guests 
were interested to learn that 
she has taught on five levels of 
education in Virginia, Tennes- 
see, Indiana and Ohio. + 

She also is a member of 
several national organizations, 
including Delta Sigma Theta 
Sorority, Ind., and the Links, 
Ine. Mrs. White’s house guest 
and Miss Walker also toured 
the city and visited the histo- 
rical moss laden campus of Sa- 
vannah State where they met 

several faculty instructors. 
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